From:

Elizabeth Trutner

To:

Carey Stone

Subject: Date: Your Livermore "Downtown Hotel" Thursday, June 08, 2017 8:37:03 PM

From: Elizabeth Trutner · Subject: Downtown Hotel

## Message Body:

I have attended the last three steering committee meetings. I read David Kent's Letter to the Editor in today's Independent, and agree with many of his sentiments, most particularly that a hotel should be situated on the east side of Livermore Avenue, adjacent to the Bankhead Theater, and built as soon as possible. I am writing not as Chair of the Livermore Shakespeare Festival, but as a downtown resident (J Street) and business owner (4th Street).

Sincerely,

Elizabeth (Beth) Trutner

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Your Livermore (http://yourlivermore.org)